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Thanks and All the Best to Bo Holland

For Serving as Manager of Ligmincha Institute’s Bookstore & Tibet Shop

We'd like to thank Bo Holland for her cheerful, unruffled presence as Ligmincha Institute's
Bookstore & Tibet Shop Manager at Serenity Ridge. She left her position at the end of April.

Bo, who has been a student of Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche for a number of years, became
manager of the Bookstore and Tibet Shop in March 2012 and ran both the physical facility and
the online store. Bo has assured us that she'll still be attending retreats, so there's no need for
goodbyes.

The Bookstore and Tibet Shop will continue to fill online orders and be open during major
retreats, with the help of existing Ligmincha Institute staff and volunteers. We wish Bo all the
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best as she begins the next phase of her life!
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